



Learning Outcomes Committee Minutes

Monday, Feb. 8, 2021
Via Zoom
3:00 – 4:30pm

Type of Meeting: *Regular*
Note Taker: *Wendy Stout*

Committee Members:

- Glenn Haller, Chair
- Stacey Adams, Faculty Division Rep
- Tiesha Klundt, Faculty Area Rep
- Gary Heaton-Smith, Faculty Division Rep
- Cindy Hendrix, Faculty Division Rep
- Linda Parker, Faculty Area Rep
- Fredy Aviles, Faculty Division Rep
- Candace Martin, Faculty Division Rep
- Ronda Nogales, Faculty Division Rep
- Joe Owens, Faculty Division Rep
- Wendy Stout, Faculty Division Rep
- Eugenie Trow, Faculty Division Rep
- Jedidiah Lobos, Faculty Division Rep
- Kaitlin Bessinger, Adjunct Rep

Items	Person	Action
I. Approval of Agenda		<u>Action Taken:</u> Moved and Approved <u>Items added:</u>
II. Opening Comments from the Chairs	<i>Glenn</i>	<u>Action Taken:</u> Deferred to agenda items except to say this is his second to last meeting. There has been a call for the chair. <u>Follow Up Items:</u>
III. Approval of Minutes	<i>Glenn</i>	<u>Action Taken:</u> Moved and Approved <u>Follow Up Items:</u>

<p>IV. Informational Item – Outcomes Committee Schedule</p> <p>Apr. 12, 2021</p>	<p><i>Glenn</i></p>	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u></p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
<p>V. Discussion Item – State of Learning Outcomes</p>	<p><i>Glenn</i></p>	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u></p> <p>There is not a clear idea of how outcomes have been. There is a lot of question of how SLOs are to be changed in Outcomes in regards to eLumen. SLOs do need to be attached to the COR and it is this committee’s job to attach them. Kathern dose not believe it can be done that simple. Glenn believes that others will do what they want with out going through this committee. SLO changes in eLumen are not clear on how they will be done on the assessment side of eLumen. So, there is now wait and see process.</p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
<p>VI. Discussion Item – Handbook?</p>	<p><i>Glenn</i></p>	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u></p> <p>Not knowing the process makes it so that we can’t work on the handbook.</p> <p>Glenn asked if we want to up date the handbook based on what is here but was not sure what can be update with knowing changes will be made and not know the processes.</p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
<p>VII. Discussion Items – Other topics</p>	<p><i>Glenn</i></p>	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u></p> <p>Those are who are ending their term need to consider if they want to continue.</p> <p>Stacy, Candice, are up for renewal this year.</p> <p>Rhonda also stated that she needs a proxy for AP&P. Wendy would do it.</p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
<p>NEXT MEETING DATE: 4/12/2020</p>		<p>Unless there is need to schedule a special meeting.</p>